
“Old House On The Hill” Built 1826. Our first building.

200Y E A R S  O F  F A I T H F U L N E S S

In November of 1821, Mathew Gardner, a 
circuit preacher, and 14 others organized a 
Christian Church in Bethel, Ohio. Over the next 
year, as we approach the celebration of that 
anniversary, we’re going to bring you monthly 
tidbits of some of our church history. So--watch for 
them!

We’ve scoured our church records, searched 
online, delved into Clermont county genealogy 
and historical documents, and mined the memories 
of some of our elder congregants. We tried our 
best to get things right, but we are sure there are 
errors and omissions. If you catch one, please let 
Terry Moore know, and we’ll make her fix it!

This Month

In 1948 we purchased our first bus for $400.

In 1951 we banned smoking in our buildings 
and on our grounds.


